Dear Friends,
I'd like again to invite all of you to the next Commission on Local Safety meeting, that will take place in Gdansk on 6-7 September 2012. Of course we hope to see you one day earlier in the evening and traditionally have a good and nice dinner with you. Very important reason to attend this meeting is election of the Chairman of the Commission (according to agreed Statute of the Commission).
I think that it is high time to make reservation of your flights to Gdansk. We have arranged accommodation in a very nice hotel just next to the sea beach, and price is very good (around 55 - 60 Euro per night, single room - breakfast and swimming pool included).
Hotel Posejdon  - link to the web attached below:
http://www.accorhotels.com/gb/hotel-3391-hotel-orbis-posejdon/index.shtml 
Traditionally I've also attached  registration form, we need this form filled in accordance to provide transportation from and to the airport. The deadline for booking hotel and registration form is 20 of August 2012, when you will make reservation please add password "UBC", this password is for special lover price for the hotel. After this deadline the price for the hotel may increase up to 90 Euro. 

With kind regards
Czeslaw

